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Glebe School

NEWSLETTER

MON 23RD JUNE
YEAR 10 FRYLANDS RESIDENTIAL
Information has been sent home separately.

TUES 24TH JUNE
YEAR 11/6TH FORM
GCSE ART EXHIBITION &
RECORD OF ACHIEVEMENT EVENING
Exhibition - 4:30 -5:30pm

Record of Achievement - 5:30pm

If you have not yet RSVPd but would like to 

attend, please CLICK HERE or scan 

THURS 3RD JULY
YEAR 11 BR6 TRIP
Information has been sent home separately.

Summer Term #3 - 20/6/25

PARENT SURVEY

Thank you to all those who 
completed our Parent Survey! We 
had one of our largest responses 
this year with 114 replies - we will 
share the results with you soon.

YEAR 9 OPTIONS

Option letters have been sent out by post 
today, so please keep an eye out for them 
arriving soon.

HOT WEATHER

The upcoming weather forecast is for more 
hot weather in the coming weeks. It is 
important that your child wears suncream, 
and please bring a refillable water bottle and 
a hat to school, in order to ensure they stay 
protected from the sun and remain hydrated 
throughout the day. Keeping children cool 
and safe during high temperatures helps 
them stay comfortable and focused during 
learning and outdoor activities.

PICK YOUR BOOK!

A new report from the National Literacy Trust shows reading for pleasure 
is at its lowest level in 20 years.

However, they noteD that young people are more likely to enjoy reading when they can 
choose books that match their interests - like stories linked to films, comics, or song lyrics.

They’re motivated by fun, eye-catching covers and recommendations from friends and 
trusted adults.

Try offering a variety of formats (print, digital, audio) to help them find what works best for 
them.

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=EMvK2LmXfkmMD_tAY767oWUxz_VCBchEhRsHCtgSZqRURElISzFZVjRWNzZXTlpCRDRHWk1KN09ROC4u
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We had a fabulous (if very hot) day at the 
London Youth Games Para Games Athletics 

competition, with some fantastic results across the board. 
The team showed great sportsmanship and encouragement 
throughout, supporting one another with real enthusiasm.

A special mention must go to Charlie B, who delivered an outstanding performance in the 
1500m. Using tactics, he ran with strategy and control, pacing himself to overtake the race 
leader in the final stretch, claiming Gold! 

A slew of other amazing wins followed, well done everyone!

Adam - Gold 100m, Gold 200m, Bronze relay 

Egzon - 100m Gold 

Charlie B- Gold 1500m

Michael - Gold 100m, Gold Long jump, Bronze relay 

Mia H - Silver 100m, Silver Relay

Tiffany - Silver Relay

Niyaz - Silver 200m, Bronze relay

Maisie L - Silver Long Jump, Bronze Relay

Osane - Bronze 100m, 4th 200m

Deborah -  Silver Relay, 4th 200m

Jaxson - 4th 200m

Angel - 4th Long Jump

Coco - 4th Long Jump, Silver Relay

Olivia F - medal Shot put, Bronze Relay 

Luke - awaiting results 

Caden - awaiting results

Year 7 have prepared and delivered fantastic pitches for their numeracy stalls at the summer 
fete over the last few weeks! In Maths they have all been working on developing, using and 
applying their money related knowledge and skills.

Please encourage your child to take a more active part in everyday activities at home, such 
as shopping and paying for items, as well as encourage discussions about budgeting in the 
context of everyday life.

We look forward to seeing you at the fete next month!

Year 7
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Year 9 have their last session of the 
Dame Kelly Holmes’s project this week. 
The students will have the chance 
to try the sport of Fencing as well as 
being presented with their completion 
certificate. The project has been a huge 
success and very enriching for all the 
pupils involved. Congratulations to:

Mehkell VC
Ryan W 
Amy D 

Tadhg C 
Kiera S  

Tommy Lee V   
Ellie J 

Peter J  
Mikey CD

Kenneth G 
Kenzie U 

Hayden W 
Ollie L 

Martha W  
Lacey P 
Faith J

Year 9 As Year 10 approach the end of the 
academic year, preparations for Year 11 
are well underway. This week, students 
visited the exam hall for a briefing from 
our Deputy Headteacher, Exams Officer, 
and Senior Exams Invigilator. They listened 
attentively, asked thoughtful questions, 
and gained a clearer understanding of the 
formal exam process.

Our Careers Advisor also delivered an 
informative session this week, helping 
students prepare for upcoming college 
visits. They were able to ask questions 
about taster courses and learn more 
about the College Friday link that they will 
be starting next year. 

A group of Year 10 girls proudly 
represented our school at the Bromley 
Youth Games. Competing against teams 
from Camden, Havering, and Ealing, our 
footballers performed exceptionally well 
and demonstrated great sportsmanship 
throughout. A special shoutout goes to 
Charley C for her outstanding effort and 
dedication on the pitch!

A special mention to Olivier, Cristian, and 
Oscar for their excellent progress in and 
consistent effort towards their MFL Spanish 
coursework. ¡Bien hecho!

Year 10

We’re delighted to welcome Year 8 back from the half-term break and into the 
final term of the year. Students have made a strong and positive start, and there is 
lots to look forward to with upcoming summer events and activities.

A special mention goes to 
Liam, who impressed everyone 
during his Football Beyond 
Borders session by confidently 
leading a workshop on his 
favourite topic - Dragon Ball 
Z! Liam spoke enthusiastically 
about the characters and 
led the main activity, where 
students had the chance to 
design their own character. 
Fantastic work Liam, well done!

Year 8
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KS3/4

Lower Provision had a fantastic time at Frylands Wood Outdoor Centre.  
Despite the incredibly soggy conditions, students threw themselves into 
shelter building, tunnelling, traverse climbing, and after a communal 
dinner, danced around the campfire in the rain. Staff were incredibly 
impressed with the leadership, resilience, and bravery students 
demonstrated and the students haven’t stopped talking about it since!

We have a big responsibility in Provision at the moment as we 
are once again hatching ducklings!  5 eggs were dropped off 
this week and we have already had one hatch.  Students love 
seeing the ducks become fluffy-feathered and are great at 
sharing the responsibility of looking after them. At the moment, 
no one can agree on names, and everyone wants to take them 
home! However, once they are all hatched and are a few weeks 
old, they will be sent to live at The Retreat Animal Sanctuary in 
Ashford.

	         KS5

In Sixth Form, our first Bronze Award for Independence Challenges has been 
awarded!  Well done to Enrico, for your continued efforts at school and at home, 
towards building your independence and being a such a great role model to your 
peers.

Provision

A huge well done to all our Year 11 students who completed their exams last 
week. It has been wonderful to see the responsibility and maturity they have shown 
throughout what can be a very demanding and emotional period. We are incredibly 
proud of the resilience and focus they have demonstrated during this time.

There was a real sense of celebration on their last official day, with students enjoying the 
chance to sign shirts and say goodbye to friends and staff. As they prepare to move on to the 
next stage of their lives, we are proud of the young people they have become and all that 
they have achieved.

We hope to see you all on Record of Achievement Evening on Tuesday 24th June. 
The evening is a fantastic opportunity to celebrate the incredible work all our 
sudents have accomplished over the years and reflect on their time with us.

There is also an exhibition of their GCSE Art work that we encourage you to 
visit before the evening begins.

The exhibition will open from 4:30pm

Record of Achievement Evening starts at 5:30pm

If you have not yet RSVPd but would like to attend, please CLICK HERE or scan

After their final week of Work Experience, to round off their time at Glebe, Year 11 are invited to 
a Leavers’ Meal on Thursday 3rd July at the BR6 Bakehouse and Restaurant (2:00 - 4:00pm).

If they have not yet RSVPd but would like to attend, please CLICK HERE or 
scan

We wish all our Year 11 students the very best for the future!

Year 11

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=EMvK2LmXfkmMD_tAY767oWUxz_VCBchEhRsHCtgSZqRURElISzFZVjRWNzZXTlpCRDRHWk1KN09ROC4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=EMvK2LmXfkmMD_tAY767oWUxz_VCBchEhRsHCtgSZqRURE1ONzRPOThOVzFORUROTFVZOVVJNEFZVy4u

